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Welcome to the Highland Home & School Council (HSC)  
 
HSC's largest fundraiser is our Membership Drive. We ask for at least a $5.00 donation               
per family to help support our efforts.  HSC's fundraisers support the following: 

❖ Senior Scholarships – $4,000 was awarded to Class of 2019  
❖ 4 tickets (raffled off) for Homecoming dance 
❖ 2 tickets (raffled off) for each class dance/prom 

 
HSC activities to raise money include: McDonald's nights, clothing drives, a yard sale,             
and dinner and basket auction at Filomena’s. Check the school calendar for specific             
dates and times. HSC sells spirit wear in the beginning of the school year. In addition to                 
scholarships the HSC sponsors teacher/staff back-to-school breakfast and provides         
students with pretzels in the fall and water ice in the spring. 
 
To find out more about the HSC and all their activities, come to a meeting at the high                  
school on the following dates: 
 
September 11, 2019     February 5, 2020  
October 2, 2019            March 4, 2020 
November 13, 2019      April 1, 2020 
December 11, 2019      May 6, 2020 
January 8, 2020 

 

 
All meetings are held on Wednesday evenings and begin at 7:00 p.m. in Room A-123 
 
The Principal or Vice Principal attends each HSC meeting and presents updates of             
school activities and events. If you want to know what is happening at Highland, then               
come to an HSC meeting. 
 
“Like” ​Highland Home and School Council​ on Facebook.  
 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Highland_Regional_High_School

